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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2644 extends the date to which a public body may hold meetings by teleconference or 

videoconference to March 31, 2024.  The measure provides that a public body which gives 

public notice of any meeting for which there will be a videoconference option shall not modify 

the method of meeting described in the notice prior to the meeting and shall conduct the meeting 

according to the methods described in the notice.  Any code or password that is required to log 

into the videoconference meeting must be included in the meeting notice. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2644 extends the period where certain provisions related to open meetings are applicable.  

The provisions relate to meeting procedures.  No measurable fiscal costs or savings are 

anticipated.  The measure is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or 

state revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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